
 

Chairman Chuck Hufstetler (R - Rome): chuck.hufstetler@senate.ga.gov; diego.santana@senate.ga.gov 

This is just a template. Feel free to make the email your own! 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator/Representative/Chairman/Chairwoman _________, 

I am writing to say THANK YOU. Because of your hard work, SB 375 passed. We understand that this 

legislative session was a difficult one with the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic and the call for budget 

cuts. Yet, you continued to ensure that applying a tax to vaping products remained a priority and we are 

grateful for all of your hard work. Due to your efforts, a 7% tax will be added to vaping products 

generating an estimated $50 million in additional revenue for Georgia. Additional revenue is especially 

need during these times to protect the programs and initiatives that families need. We were 

disappointed to see that efforts to increase Georgia’s tobacco tax did not pass, but look forward to 

supporting your efforts in future sessions. Thank you again so much for your work on behalf of Georgia’s 

families.  

 

 


